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4th March 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re: SEND Information Evening – Wednesday 20th March 2024 
 
I am writing to inform you about an additional evening event in school for parents and carers of students with 
Special Educational Needs and Difficulties. This will be an opportunity for you to find out more about the ways in 
which we support our students with their education at Corby Technical School.  
 
At our SENd information evening, you will hear from our SENDCo and Teaching and Learning lead. We will share with 
you how the school responds to your child's needs and offer insights as to how we ensure our staff training 
programme enables the best outcomes for our learners. During the evening, you will also have the opportunity to 
experience some of the strategies utilised by staff in supporting our students. For example, we will demonstrate how 
the Education Endowment Fund's Five-a-day principal informs the whole school strategy and the approach taken by 
each subject team within the school. There will also be an opportunity on the evening to book in a further time in 
which you can discuss your child’s needs specifically with the SEND team, if this is something you would like to do. 

To ensure we are prepared for your attendance at this event, please can you book yourself a place via the Parents 
Evening booking system here. If you have any further questions, please contact our SENDCo, Mr Toye via 
enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Anna Jenkins 
Senior Vice Principal 
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